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25 March, 2022
K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2022

Dear K- 2 Parents and Carers,
We are looking forward to holding our annual Easter Hat parade on Tuesday, 5 April 2022.

Parents and carers interested in attending the event will need to register their attendance via the following
registration link — https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/wzhbn

Prior online registration is essential with the maximum number of adults being two per family.

Entry will be from Lea Avenue only via the basketball court gate. Parents and carers will need to arrive between
10:00am — 10:30am to scan the QR code, before making their way past playground equipment to the lower
playground oval.

All adults will be required to remain in designated audience zones.

If you are feeling unwell on the day and have respiratory or COVID-19 symptoms, please stay home.

The parade will commence at 10:30am and students will remain with their classes for the duration of the parade
and return to their class once the event is complete.

Staff will take photos of students on the day. Please be mindful to take photos of your child only as not all children
have photo permission.

In the event of wet weather or if the grounds are too wet, an announcement of cancellation will be made via
Skoolbag. Students will however enjoy a modified parade with their peers and photos posted for families via
social media and Seesaw.

We can’t wait to see the wonderful Easter Hats the students have made with the help of our fantastic primary
students.

Please contact the school office on 02 4384 1111 if you have any further enquiries.

Kind regards,
K-2 Staff
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